Dear Representative,
| oppose this bill and any bill that handcuffs local municipalities, counties or cities from being able to manage the homeless crisis.

Homelessness is a crisis right now and not every city or county can afford housing or shelters. Balancing out the rights of homeless
individuals and the rights of tax payer members of the public is a difficult thing. Being homeless should never be a crime but cities
and counties should be able to manage homelessness to the best of their abilities. The courts should be setting the precedents, not

the state.

Reject HB 3115



